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70 West River Street

Inland Wetlands Office A Milford, CT 06460-3317

inlandwetland@ci.milford.ct.us Tel 203-783-3256
FAX 203-783-3303

August 20, 2015

Mr. Joseph P. Williams

Shipman & Goodwin LLP

One Constitution Plaza

Hartford, Connecticut 06103-2819

|
Re: IW-A-01-032, Wolf Harbor Road, Map 105, Block 914, Parcel 19, AvalonBay
Communities, Inc., Permit to construct a 160-unit age restricted condominium development

with construction and grading within 150’ of wetlands and watercourses in the Wepawaug
River Watershed. Permit extended to 12/21/19.

Dear Mr. Williams:

Pursuant to Public Act 11-5 your permit IW-A-01-032 for Wolf Harbor Road will now expire on
December 21, 2019. The permit conditions remain in place and are attached for your records.

The permit is ready to be picked up upon the submission of the items required by the conditions,
signature of an authorized agent and the posting of the required bonds. Your attention is directed to the
conditions of the permit as approved. You should read your permit carefully, as all construction and work
must conform to that which is authorized. The permit must be recorded on the Land Records of the City of
Milford to be made valid. The permittee shall have one year from the commencement of approved
regulated activity in each phase to complete the approved regulated activity in that phase.

Under PA11-5 approvals shall not be valid for more than fourteen years December 21, 2019 is
the final extension for this application. If work is not completed on or before December 21, 2019 the
permit will expire. Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the Inland
Wetlands Agency Office at 203-783-3256

Should you have any questions, please call me at 203-783-3256.

Inland Wetlands Compliance Officer
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